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What should I do before cutting a tree? 
• Make sure you have chosen the best tree and the size you want.  
• Try to leave the bottom one or two branches on the stump of the tree, which may grow into 

another Christmas tree for future cutting.  
• Do not cut a big tree only to use the top portion. This is a waste of a future tree and the bottom 

portion remaining creates a fire hazard.  
 

What should I do after cutting a tree? 
• Leave the area as clean as possible.  
• Do not leave lower boles and branches of cut trees alongside roads or in the ditches. Lop them 

close to the ground and scatter.  
• Do not transport your tree outside the province.  

  
Careful cutting of Christmas Trees without unnecessary waste will ensure continuous crops of Christmas 
Trees for future generations.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
The staff and management at Campbell River Natural Resource District wish you and your family a 
safe and joyous holiday season and a healthy and prosperous New Year! 
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